
To whom it may concern, 

 

Please oppose SB 977-1 as it unjustly affects Oregon agricultural irrigation rights by eliminating the 

ability of secondary water right irrigators from obtaining a stay when their water is shut off until a 

determination can be reached. As a possibly affected individual I oppose the taking of vested property 

water rights without due process. I thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barrett Walker 

PO Box 417  

Halfway, OR 97834  
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